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September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 University of Birmingham Visit – 12th September 2023 
 
As part of our preparations for post-18 destinations, a visit has been arranged to the University of Birmingham.  The 
visit will take place on 12th September and will allow students to experience university life, see typical student 
accommodation and talk to current undergraduate students.  
 
We will travel by coach, leaving at approximately 9.00am and returning by 3.10pm. The visit is provided free of 
charge by the university, but we ask that students make a contribution of £7.50 each to cover the cost of coach 
travel to and from the university.  Even if your child is considering not applying for university, we would encourage 
them to attend to allow them to confirm this decision.  Past experience suggests that students frequently change 
their mind about their future pathway throughout Year 13. Students will also need to bring a packed lunch or money 
to purchase lunch there. 
 
Please can you confirm your child’s attendance by completing and returning the reply slip below to student 
reception by Monday 11th September .  To make your contribution of £7.50, please visit our online payment system 
- https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login 
 
Payments can also be made by the School Gateway app.  We are no longer able to accept cash or cheque.  Please 
accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 

 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to email lucy.mohan@cncs.school or telephone the school 
number. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Miss Lucy Mohan        Ms E O’Connor 
Head of Sixth Form        Headteacher 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 11th September 2023 TO STUDENT RECEPTION. 

 

Student Name:__________________________            

I give my child permission to attend the University of Birmingham visit on 12th September 2023. I have paid £7.50 
to cover the cost of transport:  

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________________ 
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